
Dane County Food Council June 2015 Report 
 
Dane County Food Council – Has sent out an invitation requesting community members to join 
committees. Planning for the 2015 Food Summit will begin in June. We invite the MFPC to co-host the 
event again this year and would like to have a Council member serve on the planning committee.  Next 
meeting is scheduled for June 24th at 6 pm.  
 
 


